
 

 

20th October 2017   

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Half term has passed so quickly and all the children are really well settled into full time 

Reception.  They have made friends and know where everything is. 

 

Over the holidays, please practice all the sounds but especially blending them together 

to make words. 

 

When you go shopping ask your children to find things for you, eg tins of beans etc, to 

develop early reading skills.  Also point out prices to them – see if they recognize the 

numbers. 

 

If you are out and about walking, see if you can collect anything to bring into school to 

talk about. 

 

Thank you to Bobby’s mum for returning the completed “Families Reading Every Day” 

booklet.  Please could you send these back on Monday after half term. 

 

Thank you and have a lovely break. 

 

Mrs Hudson, Miss Ramsdin and Miss Downes   


